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DATE: March 14, 2003 

SUBJECT: Interlocal Cooperative Agreement – Utah Department of 
Transportation (UDOT) I-15/Gateway Streets 

AFFECTED COUNCIL DISTRICTS: Citywide 

STAFF REPORT BY: Michael Sears, Budget & Policy Analyst 

ADMINISTRATIVE DEPT. Department of Public Services 
AND CONTACT PERSON: Richard Johnston 

 
 
KEY ELEMENTS:   
 
The Administration is recommending that the City Council adopt a resolution 
authorizing the Mayor to approve an Interlocal Cooperation Agreement between Salt 
Lake City and the Utah Department of Transportation. The agreement is for the 
resolution of defective work on city streets that received modifications and 
reconstruction due to the I-15 reconstruction project. 
 
The City will receive $125,000 from UDOT for the necessary work to repair certain 
specified defective work. Once the interlocal agreement is completed and the funds are 
received, the Administration will prepare a budget appropriation request for 
consideration by the City Council during a future budget opening. The work necessary 
to repair the defective items will be accomplished by contracting for the repairs. 
 
As noted on the cooperative agreement, the Utah Department of Transportation has 
approved $125,000 for this project. The acceptance of this lump sum payment and the 
repair of the defective items are the final steps necessary to finish the City’s portion of 
the I-15 reconstruction project. UDOT will be relieved of any responsibility or liability 
relating to these streets. 
 
Specific projects details are included in the transmittal from the Administration. 
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